Hello Jan.
It was very nice to hear about you, I'm so happy to hear that in 5 years of not seeing each other, you have been happy and successful in all ways.
The idea of the generation reunion it's a grate idea, I would love to see you guys all together again, we can visit that new place next to the fire station all together and have a wonderful karaoke night. I was thinking that the best time to celebrate it's on December Holliday's, everyone is in the city and we can all have a warm day seeing each other again.
I'll contact you soon to organize everything in a better and more close way.
Lots of hugs.
Luz.

[image: ][image: ]
image1.jpeg
s =y meting s ool 0011
-





image2.jpeg
r e

s et e

=





